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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry, and members of the legislative health care, 
insurance, and financial services committee, I am Blaine Batchelder, I live in Stetson 
Maine.I am testifying against LD 277 on the basis of the newly released WPATH 
Files. 
Advocates of gender-affirming care say it’s evidence-based.
But now, newly released internal files from the World Professional Association for 
Transgender Health (WPATH) prove that the practice of transgender medicine is 
neither scientific nor medical.
American Medical Association, The Endocrine Society, the American Academy of 
Pediatrics, and thousands of doctors worldwide rely on WPATH. It is considered the 
leading global authority on gender medicine.
And yet WPATH’s internal files, which include written discussions and a video, 
reveal that its members know they are creating victims and not getting “informed 
consent.”
Victims include a 10-year-old girl, a 13-year-old developmentally delayed adolescent,
and individuals suffering from schizophrenia and other serious mental illnesses.
The injuries described in the WPATH Files include sterilization, loss of sexual 
function, liver tumors, and death.
WPATH members indicate repeatedly that they know that many children and their 
parents don’t understand the effects that puberty blockers, hormones, and surgeries 
will have on their bodies. And yet, they continue to perform and advocate for gender 
medicine.
The WPATH Files prove that gender medicine is comprised of unregulated and 
pseudoscientific experiments on children, adolescents, and vulnerable adults. It will 
go down as one of the worst medical scandals in history.
environmentalprogress.org/big-news/wpath…


